
Kathmandu University
Office of the Controller of Examinations

May 7,2024

NOTICE

This is to notify that the Practical/Clinical Examinations for III and Final MBBS University

Examination scheduled for April/May 2024 will be postponed until further notice due to

unforeseen circumstances. The revised examination schedule will be notified later.
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